PACK
ON
TRACK

This coming school year, Ms. Rajnish and Ms. Ziegler are excited fo announce that Pack on Track is
coming back to TDES.

Information:

Each Thursday during 5th grade recess (2:20-2:50), students can walk, jog, or run with PACK ON
TRACK! Participants’ attendance will be taken weekly, and students can earn rewards for
consistently participating!

Pack on Track will begin Thursday, October 24th, and end Friday, March 7th during the Fun Run.

When you sign up, you will receive an exclusive TDES Pack on Track bracelet. Once you attend 6
Thursdays during the second quarter, you will receive a Pack on Track t-shirt and water bottle. If you
attend all six during the first half AND/OR all 5 during the second half, you will be invited to the Pack
on Track celebration and receive a certificate.

Additional Information:
e You are required to attend all sessions. Please see Mrs. Ziegler in advance if you cannot
attend.
e Aftendance will be taken each session.
e You will be respectful to the speakers and have the opportunity to speak with them
individually on the track.
You can run, jog, or walk, but you must be moving.
You must wear tennis shoes and comfortable clothing.
You must bring a water bottle.

You can only attend if a signed permission slip is turned in before Thursday.

For students to participate, they must return the permission slip attached.



PACK ON TRACK

Permission Slip
My child, , has my permission to participate in “Pack on

Track” during recess on Thursdays, starting 10/24/24.

Signed Date

Relationship to student

Student shirt size




